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September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming opportunity for 
your child at Seaford Head School, which we believe will greatly benefit your child’s move to 
secondary school. We are collaborating with Priority 1-54 on a national project called "Smooth 
Moves to Secondary," and we would like to invite your child to take part in this project.  

At Seaford Head, we take pride in our commitment to supporting Year 7 students as they settle 
into school life. The Smooth Moves project is designed to help students navigate the challenges 
and changes that come with this transition. Over the course of two days, students will focus on 
several themes, including: 

 Dealing with Change: This will help them feel more confident and comfortable in their new 
environment. 

 Friendships: Students explore the importance of maintaining healthy friendships.  
 Friendship Fallouts: We understand that friendship dynamics can be complex, and this 

workshop will provide children with tools to positively handle friendship conflicts 
 Goal Setting: Setting and achieving goals is an essential life skill. Students will learn how to 

set meaningful goals and work toward them, fostering a sense of purpose and motivation. 
 

One of the highlights of the Smooth Moves project is the opportunity for students to express 
themselves through graffiti art and will produce a portfolio of artwork. This portfolio will be 
submitted for the Discovery Arts Award, a nationally recognised accredited program.  

We believe that this project will be a valuable and transformative experience for your child as they 
embark on their journey at Seaford Head School. The skills and insights they gain from Smooth 
Moves will serve them well throughout their academic and personal lives. 

If you would like your child to participate in the Smooth Moves project, please email 
jamespratt@seafordhead.org by 29th October 2023. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address above. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. 

Kind regards, 

James Pratt 

Mr J Pratt 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


